
 
 

 
 

29th September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Guardian, 

 

I am writing to inform you that your child will participate in a four week Consent Ed Programme as part of the Social, Politi-

cal and Health Education (SPHE) programme this year. 

The Consent Ed programme is taught in an age-appropriate way and ‘aims to support young people’s holistic development of 

positive ideals and behaviours around consent and respect within relationships. Creating a safe and structured space where 

children and young people can explore their understanding of their own rights and boundaries is crucial in promoting their 

own ability to partake in healthy relationships.’ 

 

The four-week programme will follow the following schedule: 

Week 1- Intro to Consent Ed and sexual harrassment 

Week 2 – Online sexual harm 

Week 3 – Sexting and intimate image sharing 

Week 4 – Grooming and sexual exploitation  

 

It is envisioned that 2nd year students will begin the programme with their SPHE teacher in April 2024 and finish it in May 

2024. 

 

To further enhance the effectiveness of this programme, we would encourage you to discuss the issues that arise from these 

topics with your daughter at home. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

____________________ 

William Ryan 

Principal 


